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Notes from the Principal, Ms. Dupuy …

I hope this message finds you well. As we strive to create a nurturing and supportive environment
for our students, I wanted to share some ideas on how to engage in more meaningful conversations
with your children about their day. While the classic question, "How was your day?" is a great
starting point, I have found with my own children that the question was easy to answer with one
word…good, bad, fine, ok etc. Here are some alternative and insightful ways to connect with your
child shared by the GEAR parent network:

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your
child or your family. Have a great week!

(email: jdupuy@rsu3.org school phone: 948-2280 cell: 249-1061)



Notes from the Office:

Please remember to call
the office if your child is
going to be absent.
Thank You!!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

2/12 - School Board Meeting at MVHS 6:30

2/19 - 2/23 February Vacation

Check out what’s happening at Troy School … Week Of: 1/29

K/1 This was a week of embracing academic challenges! As we finished winter
assessments and hopped back into our more regular routines, we took many
opportunities to review the expectations of a “Learning Classroom”. After ample
practice, we blasted through the week with AMAZING effort. By Friday, the
classroom was buzzing with focused conversations and collaborative learning!
WOW!

We brought science into our reading workshop and learned
to read some very complicated words including: Earth, Gas
Giants, Milky Way Galaxy, Asteroid Belt and Universe.

Our science vocabulary was a nice launching point to review
the Secret Story of “G”.
It goes something like this: “GE, GI and GY LOVE to dance!
They have a special song and dance that they do to the tune of The Mexican Hat
Dance. Anytime you see GE, GI, or GY standing together you can bet they are
doing their dance! “GE, GI, GY - J-sound - J-sound”. Ask your child to do the
dance for you! They’ve been practicing.

Favorite Books of the week:
- How To Be on The Moon - Viviane Schwarz
- “I can read about” The Sun and Other Stars - Richard Harris

2/3 This week in math second graders are working on money and third graders
are reviewing fractions in math. In writing we read an informational story
about jellyfish. Then we practiced writing an informational story with the facts
we collected.



4/5 We are finishing multiplication up this next week! We will be assessing for multiplication
and pre-assessing for division.

We continued reading our book Thirst. It is interesting to hear the predictions of what will
happen with Minni and the mafia boss.

We learned about our Constitution this week. Why we have the constitution, who wrote
it, and how it applies to us. Ask us about what we learned and know.

From the Students:

This week in math, we played around the world and we practiced 2 by 1 digit multiplication. By Anna

I worked onmymath goals onmy progression. I practiced on IXL too. By
Jaiden

This week in writing, we worked on researching. We researched facts

for our subtopics. By Abby

Agriculture The school was buzzing with insects this past week! Students took a close look
at a large insect collection and made some interesting discoveries.

SEL This week at Troy, the students brainstormed what respect looks, sounds, and
feels like.














